St. Mary’s Parish Primary School

Bryanstown, Drogheda, Co. Louth.
Telephone: 041-9845374 + Email: office@smpps.ie - Web: www.smpps.ie

Priomhoide — Philip Ward + Leas Phriomhoide — John Weir * Roll No.: 20205G

7" January 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians,
A happy new year to you all and I hope you had an enjoyable Christmas and that 2016 is a

good year for you. We look forward to the many events which will unfold this term and I hope
your children will continue to make good progress this term.

Enrolment for Junior Infants for September 2016: Application for places for September
will be processed after 12 noon Friday 22" January so please have application forms and
supporting documents in by this date.

Homeless Aid Collection: thank you all for the great effort that was made in our coin
collection, 416kg of coin was collected amounting to €4975.77.

M & M Productions will visit the school on Tuesday 19" January to perform Cinderella. They
have been with us for the past number of years and always perform a most enjoyable show.

Cost €2 per pupil to cover costs.

Chatbudi will visit the school on 21 January to present a series of Internet Safety Seminars
for 4™, 5" and 6™ classes.

As part of the 1916 Commemorative Events a flag team from the Irish Army will visit the
school on January 14™ to present the tricolor to the school community.

Arts & Crafts — In September we asked for €35 per pupil to cover Arts, Crafts &
Photocopying. This was separate from the Book Rental fee. There are still some outstanding
balances. Bookrental is separate from Arts, Crafts & Photocopying. There will be a payment
request sent shortly if you have any queries please contact the office. This money can also be

paid by instalments.

Parents Association: The next meeting will be held on Monday 11th January
2016 @ 7.30pm in the Staff Room. All welcome.

Drogheda Pantomime Society present Jack and the Beanstalk: St. Mary's Parish
Primary School Parents Association would like to give you the opportunity to enjoy a family
night out while at the same time fundraise for the school. Drogheda Pantomime Society
present Jack and the Beanstalk. Tickets are available from the school office for
the Sunday show - January 17th at 7.30pm in the TLT. Adults - €15 / Children - €10 / Family

(2 adults/2 children) - €45. Please support.
Is Mise,

Philip Ward



